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Translated by Jocelyn R. McDaniel

English Translation

December 20, 1938
c/o Fajans, 220 S. Thayer Street

BY AIR MAIL!
to New York!
In Europe too!

Dear Marianne and Victor,

After my affidavit for Father was submitted to the consul this afternoon, it occurred to me to
make one available to you both just in case. In my first letter to you today, | shared with you
my fears of a misunderstanding with Warburg. Maybe, or rather hopefully, I'm mistaken.
However, if you find it necessary [and tactically appropriate with regards to the Consul], you
can now have this second affidavit at your disposal too.

It's getting very late. | still must take the letter to the post office, and | don't have anything
else to add to my first letter today, which was sent to Father's address.

Warm regards to you both, Father, and your boys,


https://digital.sciencehistory.org/works/mjmhp7k

Your brother and brother-in-law
P.S.

The two copies enclosed with this letter to the consul should be presented to him. The third
copy, which is notarized, is also enclosed here. It is only for your reference you can keep it.

Unfortunately, | don't have the enclosures mentioned in the affidavit (confirmations from the
bank and my company) available this evening. They would be the same as the ones
included with the affidavit for Father. Hence, they could probably be used for your affidavit. If
you need new ones, please let me know!
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